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In 1906, a group of believers in Christ, 
with a desire for a church that was 
committed to Biblical preaching, 
teaching and practice was formed on 
Main Street in Elma, Washington. There 
were numerous hitching posts lining 
the gravel street in front of the church 
building, but the people were excited to 

have their own place to learn of the Lord and to worship 
Him.
Now almost 117 years later, this same church building has 
been added to and improved to meet the needs of the 
present congregation. Through the years, the church’s 
name has changed several times, and is now the Grace 
Community Church of Elma - but the same desire remains 
by those who gather each week, a desire to worship their 
Lord and receive instruction from God’s Word, and to 
reach out to the community with the Gospel.
During the past year there have been six church members 
called into the Lord’s presence in glory. Several others 
- including the pastor - have moved to Arizona for the 
winter, to find improved health by the drier climate. That’s 
where Roy and Elvia come into the picture.
Roy and Elvia have served with Northwest Independent 
Church Extension for the past 53 years (Roy as Executive 
Director and Elvia as Office Manager) from 1970- 2000. 
At that time, when the Spragues stepped back from 
these ministries, the Board of Directors requested that 
they serve as Minister-At-Large throughout the Pacific 
Northwest. This they agreed to do, and have continued 
until the present, helping church leaders, pastors, and 
Christian workers serve effectively in ministry and 
outreach.
When Grace Community Church in Elma realized their 
pastor was taking a leave of absence for seven months 
to Arizona, they called the Spragues. What a privilege it’s 
been to serve as Interim Pastor since December, seeking 
to encourage the believers, to begin a series of messages 
from the book of Romans, and to reach out to the 
community with the Gospel message. We are so blessed 
to know that YOU and many others at Alderwood are 
upholding us in prayer - THANK YOU!

Roy & Elvia

Welcome

We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 

Communication and/or Prayer Request 

form. We would love to pray for you and 

get you more information. 

Giving available

online or on the 

ACC app

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd.

Lynnwood WA 98036

425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

EVENTS AND INFO

Join us for Sunday services in person or online (live stream at 9:30am).

Sunday service times: 8:00am, 9:30am and 11:00am

We have programs for kids and students on Sunday mornings as well!

Alderwood Community Church is a group of people who are committed 
to following Jesus together. Visit alderwood.cc/connect and see where 
you can get connected in a group, serving with a team, or through a 
Bible study.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is open to receive donations on 
Tuesdays (9am to noon)...a list of items needed and the address can be 
found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Struggling with life? Need someone to come alongside and support? 
Stephen Ministry can help. alderwood.cc/stephen

Visit our website or use the ACC app to find out about upcoming 
events. Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events-page

COMING UP.

•	 Good Friday - April 7th 
Good Friday Services are a time of worship and remembering what 
Good Friday means for the believer. 5:30 and 7:00pm.  
Childcare available for birth thru kindergarten - please RSVP.

•	 Easter Sunday - April 9th 
Easter Sunday service times: 8:00, 9:30, and 11:00am (same as usual). 
All three service times in the auditorium will be exactly the same.  
For a more reflective and traditional worship experience, plan to 
attend in the Manor at 8:00am - we’ll have donuts & coffee for you!  
Childcare for all service times for birth thru 5th grade.

TEXT “ACCAPP” TO 84576


